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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Local Company Earns Industry Recognition 
 
INDIANAPOLIS – Roman Stone Construction Company of Bay Shore, NY has been 
honored for 15 consecutive years in the National Precast Concrete Association’s 
plant certification program. The company was recognized for this achievement on 
Feb. 22 in Denver during The Precast Show 2018. 
 
Roman Stone has been continuously operating in the State of New York for over 
115 years. The original manufacturing facility was located in Brooklyn and the 
Company moved to Suffolk County, Long Island in 1962. Roman Stone 
manufactures precast concrete products for municipal purposes, specializing in 
concrete utility vaults and pullboxes, precast pavement slabs, highway barrier, 
concrete conduit, light pole foundations, custom precast items, and our newest 
product line - Norweco advanced nitrogen reducing septic systems for both 
residential and commercial customers. 
 
NPCA certified plants that have been continuously certified for 5, 10, 15, 20 and 25 
years are honored for their long-term commitment to practicing quality production 
practices and producing high-quality precast concrete products. To achieve 
certification, precast manufacturing plants are graded on several critical areas of 
precast concrete production including quality control procedures, safety, 
production practices, concrete mixture, reinforcement design and more. 
 
“NPCA is proud to recognize Roman Stone Construction Company for its dedication 
to the program and to manufacturing quality precast concrete products,” said Ty 
Gable, president of National Precast Concrete Association.  
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